
Queen of the Rosary Parents Club Meeting 
Wednesday, November 11, 2020 

 
A.   Opening Prayer – Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

 
 
B.   Welcome and Introductions - Dana Arciniegas, President 

a.    Attendees: Dana Arciniegas, Linda Bi, Curt Bogosh, Rita Gura, Dana Kelly, Erin 

Ludewig, Rita Lugo, Laura Magenta, Brooke McCarthy, Linda Minard, Lauren Shaffer, 

Erin Sloan-Beesley, Debbie Strohm 

 
C.   Presidents Report –Dana Arciniegas 

a.    Overview of upcoming events 

 i. Art Appreciation- Ornament Making - How do we plan with the current  

               situation? 

  1. Trying to simplify ornament making this year; craft supplies would   

                             need to be shipped straight to school and separated by the  

                              teachers. 

   2. How would we get supplies to E-learners? 

   3. After discussion, there was a decision to forgo this plan so as not to   

                                            put additional work on the teachers 

  ii. Staff Christmas Gifts- Due December 14th 

1. Parents Club organizes a collection of money from school families   

     for teacher Christmas Gifts, and also contributes to this donation 

2. Question came up about whether families can give actual gifts to 
teachers. Dana Arciniages will check on this. 

iii. St. Nick’s Treat – these will be passed out at school 

iv. January Ladies Night – looking into Virtual Paint Night 

v. Catholic Schools Week PC Treats – Tuesday, January 26th – checking on  

     whether or not we are able to pass out treats 
 

D.   Vice Presidents Report - Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

a. School Board Update 

i. Grand Raffle fundraiser is well under way. The main drawing will take place  

   in December 

ii. No in-person fundraisers will be allowed this year 

iii. Virtual School Open House and Kindergarten Open House will be planned 

iv. Looking for a virtual alternative to the annual Gala 

b.  Booster Club Update – Holiday Orders coming out soon 

c. Parish Update  

i. None 

 
E. Principals Report  

 a. None 
 
 



F. Treasurers Report - Erin Sloan-Beesley, Treasurer 

a. $10,703.32 – Current balance  

i. $7,000 of this will be going toward Scrips gift card purchases from an   

   individual buyer 

ii. includes recent purchase of $110 for new set of checks 

b. Does not include $920 profit for Drive In Movie on November 6. 

 

G. Committee/Events Report - Dana Arciniegas, President 

a. Teacher Appreciation Luncheon – October 22nd. Catering company brought in box 

     lunches for all teachers. 

b. The QR/St. Julian Halloween Drive In Movie Night – Moved to November 6.  

     Brought in $920 in revenue. 

 

H. Proposed Ideas for the remainder of the year 

 a. We are looking for new ideas of ways to get together virtually 

  i. One idea was virtual Bingo – there is an online program available at a  

        nominal cost 

  ii. Other ideas included a virtual Roblox or Chess tournament, a virtual  

                              Escape Room or a virtual Santa Visit 

  iii. Also discussed a Virtual Kids Paint Night 

 

I. Feedback/Open Discussion/Q & A - Dana Arciniegas, President 

 a. Checking on Change for Change Days – is this still happening this year? 
 b. Moving into the 2021-2022 school year, we will have open board positions – open  
                  position descriptions will be sent in January 
 
J. Closing Prayer - Debbie Strohm, Vice President 

Adjournment 7:34 pm 


